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Date: April 12, 2017 

To: Members of the Scarborough Community Council 

From: Councillor Paul Ainslie 

Subject: Community Sign Installations – Ward 43 – Guildwood Village Community 

                                                                                                                                                                              

Recommendation: 

 

  Scarborough Community Council request the General Manager of Transportation Services, and 

Manager of Beautiful Streets to design and install community signs within the public road allowance to 

identify the Guildwood Village Community. 

 

The Guildwood Village is a beautiful community off of the Scarborough Bluffs on Lake Ontario.  The 

community is flourishing with local business, community involvement and with the Guild Park and Gardens 

renewal inclusive of the historical Guild Inn restoration which is a significant achievement for the City of 

Toronto and entire Scarborough Community.   

 

Residents are very proud to live in Guildwood Village and have requested through the Guildwood Village 

Community Association that I put forward this request for the design and installation of a series of community 

signs to identify and promote the neighbourhood of Guildwood Village.   

 

Similar community signs have been installed across the City enriching local pride, attracting visitors and having 

positive economic benefits to local business. 

 

By virtue of my submission of this recommendation, I advise that I support this request from my constituents 

and commit to working with them and Transportation Services staff to ensure the design of the signs meet the 

criteria for the Installation of Neighbourhood and Community Signs within City of Toronto Road Allowances. 

 

Thank you, in advance, for your consideration of this request. 

 

Sincerely 

 

Paul Ainslie 

City of Toronto Councillor 

Scarborough East - Ward 43 

 


